Contact: Gillian McRobb, Head Teacher

Tel: 0141 570 7040 Fax: 0141 570 7041

Email: schoolmail@busby.e-renfrew.sch.uk

Date: 11th October 2018



Busby Primary School Church Road Clarkston G76 8EB

Dear Parent/Carer

Nursery Staffing - Yellow Group

I am writing to inform you that after the October holiday Mrs McCarron and Mrs MacLeod will be working with Braidbar Nursery for a short period of time to support the learning experiences there. This will be a short term change for your children and both teachers will return to Busby Nursery after a few weeks.

During this absence, if you have any information you would like to share, or questions that you wish to ask, please speak to Mrs Marshall in the first instance, and then Mrs. Small, who will be available from 11am- 6pm every day.

If you have any concerns regarding this change, then please contact Sandra Curran or myself at any time.

Yours sincerely,

Gillian McRobb

Gillian McRobb (Head Teacher)













